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Sen. Ginny Burdick congratulates Sen. Jackie Winters on 
becoming new Republican Leader 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement today regarding the election of Sen. Jackie Winters, R-Salem, as Republican Leader: 
 
“Senator Winters brings a wealth of leadership experience in state government and has earned 
a deep respect among her peers on both sides of the aisle. I look forward to working with her in 
the spirit of bipartisanship to address the critical issues that Oregonians face.” 
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